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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
August 30-31, 2025 

 
1. If you haven’t registered yet your child for Faith Formation, Confirmation, or OCIA 

(Order of Christian Initiation of Adults, formerly known as RCIA), please do now. You 
may download the registration forms at http://saintcallistus.org/faith-formation. 
 

2. This coming Wednesday, Sept 3, the 10am In-Person Bible Study will begin the new 
session at the Parish Hall. The study focus is the Catechism of the Catholic Church. 
Limited workbook and CCC Book may be available from a generous donor. Contact 
person is Vivian deLeon at (510) 604-6697. 
 

3. Next Saturday, Sept. 6 is first Saturday. The 9am Anointing of the Sick/Healing Mass is 
followed by Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament thru 12pm. The Fellowship Prayer 
Group will lead prayers at 11am until Benediction. 
 

4. Due to the El Sobrante Stroll on Sunday, September 21, you will require a special parking 
pass to park in the church parking lot that day. The passes will be distributed only on 
Sunday, September 14 following each Mass. Please secure your pass. 
 

5. The 14th Annual West Contra Costa St. Vincent de Paul Friends of the Poor Walk will be 
here at St. Callistus on Saturday, September 27 from 10am-12pm. Consider joining us as 
a walker or a sponsor for our local St. Callistus SVdP conference. Onsite Registration is at 
9:30am. Contact is Charisse Wan, mailto:thewan@comcast.net or Audrey Nieman at 

7938-(510) 682 . Funds raised benefits SVdP Conference walker’s choice. 
 

6. We look forward to the fun with ticket holders this Sunday, August 31. Wear your best 
or favorite PG-rated Hawaiian outfits. The Parish Hall will be open at 1:30pm next 
Sunday for the Social. The Tiki Bar opens the same time. Meals are served only between 
2-4pm. Dancing, raffle and entertainment happens after meals served and thru 6pm. 
Thank you to those of you who helped with this fundraiser through planning or 
purchase! 
 

7. A safe and joyful Labor Day holiday on Monday, September 1. The Rectory office will be 
closed that day. 

 

Thank you to the Choir, Lectors, Eucharistic Minister, Mass Coordinator, Altar Servers, 
Ushers and Greeters and the Loft Team. And thank you all for your attendance. 
 
Please stand for the St. Callistus Prayer. 


